
 November 19, 2021 
 
I’m writing to let you know that we continue to see new positive cases of COVID 19 at the school.   While 
many of the new cases are affecting younger students, they are also creating a significant shortage of 
staff.    
 
In light of this, the District will continue to follow an all remote instructional model for all students, 
including Big Picture students, on Monday, November 22nd and Tuesday, November 23rd, and we will be 
on Thanksgiving Break for the remainder of the week.  We will reopen for in-person instruction on 
Monday, November 29th. 
 
Given the unique circumstances on how the District is being affected, students in CTE Classes may 
voluntarily report directly to BOCES on Monday and Tuesday.  If a student drives to CTE Classes, they 
need to report to the BOCES office upon arrival. 
 
We are going to allow sports practices to resume.  Coaches will be in contact with athletes. 
 
On Monday and Tuesday, we will continue to provide meals.  We will deliver meals to District residents 
and non-residents may pick-up meals between 11:00 and 1:00 at the Elementary entrance. 
 
All staff should follow the same plans they have been using this week. 
 
If you are contacted by a county tracer, please follow their instructions. 
 
Thank you and have a Happy Thanksgiving. 
 
Robert Miller, Superintendent 

 


